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C.. Particular segments:

(1) Reaction of the multitude 21:1-11;
45-46; 22:45. Note the fulfillment
of the Old Testament.

How can we understand the fickle
nature of the crowd.-how could the
multitudes shout "Hosannah" with
one breath and "crucify Him" with
the next.

When we have analyzed this we may
be able to see some of the more
graphic elements that enter into
our own spiritual experience.

(2) The questions of chapter 22

Note how "all groups participate

Note the character of the Lord's
answers: v. 21, 32, 40.

(3) The anger of God, ch. 23

Note the contrast of attitude
between the Lord's followers and
His foes.

Note how an artificial understand
ing of important thigns can confuse
one's value system ..vs. 16

Note what is really involved in
the fulfilling of the law.

And note how hypocrise makes it not
only unlikely that we can help
others but also cannot help our
selves.

Note the scope of the error (35)
and the inability of men in general
to identify themselves properly in
their sin (30.

d. Questions on the rejection:

In the light of all that Jesus did and
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